2430 North Hillfield Road
Layton, UT 84041
(801) 402-8500

June 8, 2016

Dear Mr. Rolfe,

t wanted to take the opportunity to thank you and School of Life for bringing your program to
Northridge High School, and to share a story about a remarkable student who is a School of Life
graduate,

As a sophomore, Jonathan* struggled. His attendance and grades were abysmal. By the end of the
school year, he had earned only 2 credits as a sophomore. But, something happened to change his
course during the summer between his sophomore and junior year — Jonathan experienced a traumatic
family tragedy that could have sent him even further on his downward spiral. Instead, he made a
decision to change his life. During the first term of his junior year, Jonathan was invited by his high
school administration to enroll in School of Life in order to work toward retrieving citizenship credit.
School of Life could not have happened at a better time for Jonathan. The trainers and the positive
curriculum served to solidify and support all that Jonathan was trying to do to turn his life around. At the
end of that first term of school and as a graduate of School of Life, Jonathan had worked so hard 1o
affect change that he earned all A’s, and he then maintained that 4.0 GPA for the rest of the school year.
Jonathan was invited to attend a district school board meeting, and was introduced to the board as a
remarkable student. He was also asked to speak to the Term 4 School of Life students on their last day of
class.

Jonathan is one of many students who have benefited from the great work done by School of Life, We
are so appreciative to be able to offer this to our students!

Sincerely,

Cynthia Davis Smith B
Assistant Principal
Northridge High School

*name changed
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